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Brass Band League Meeting

Saturday 2nd April 2016
Laganvale Band Room, Wansbeck Street, Belfast

Chairperson
Boris Pinto
Attendees

Paul Kirk (Downshire), Amber MacLennan (3rd Carrick), Allan Davison (3rd Carrickfergus), Bill Clements (VP/1st Larne Old Boys), Patricia Gibson (Wellington), Bill Caughey (President), Wesley Thompson (Comber), Alan Hunter (1st Old Boys), David Johnston (Laganvale), Nigel Brodison (Ballyduff), Stephen Kennedy (Templemore), Boris Pinto (Murley), David Leonard (Dungannon), Jeanette Morton (Wellington)
Apologies

Michael Alcorn (Downshire), Ken Browne (Comber), Morris Cameron (3rd Carrick)
Boris Pinto welcomed everyone to the meeting.
Minutes of Previous Meeting

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted by those who were present. 
Correspondence
Enquiry from Peter Arthurs of 3rd Carrick regarding AccessNI checks and whether BBL intend to run another Child Protection course for member bands.

Treasurer’s Report

Stephen Kennedy advised that the bank balance on 24th March was £4766.65. He noted that this included income from Fivemiletown although there were still some prize cheques to be cashed. Bank balance also reflects entry fees for Spring Festival and £800 towards Band of the Year prizes which will go straight back out again. Lastly, Stephen added that contest insurance is now due.
Spring Festival 2016
Paul Kirk advised Nigel Boddice flights booked. He lands in Belfast at 1725 on the Friday evening. He will return to Belfast on the evening following the contest to stay in the Stormont Hotel with flight departing Sunday morning at 1110. Tommy Barr has been emailed to request room in Firtrees Hotel for Nigel and Boris (who has kindly offered to transport Nigel to Strabane)
All agreed that the event would start at 11am.

Tommy Barr confirmed that the library is available on the day of Spring Festival however it must be vacated by 5:30pm. He also advised that availability of rooms would be limited until 12pm although the warm up room would be available all day.

A request was made by Laganvale for the youth band section to start after 1:30pm. This was left with the BBL executive for consideration.

The draw for the contest was then made.
Conductors Workshop

Boris Pinto confirmed that Russell Gray is available 13th-14th August and 20th-21st August. Due to the earlier dates clashing with Armagh Summer School, 20th-21st were selected as preferred dates for the workshop.
Alan Hunter to follow up with Antrim Board Music Centre regarding venue availability.

2017 Event Dates
After some discussion it was agreed that 2017 events would run on the following dates:
Saturday 11th February

Solos & Ensembles

Saturday 4th March

Brass in Concert / Fivemiletown

Saturday 8th April

Spring Festival

Should 8th April not suit, a secondary date for Spring Festival was agreed as Saturday 6th May.
Any Other Business
There being no further business, Boris Pinto thanked everyone for coming and brought the meeting to a close. 

Next meeting will be Saturday 7th May.
Upcoming BBL Events

	26th November 2016
	Festival of Brass


Upcoming Other Events

Cory Band in Concert
24th September, 8pm
Dungannon Leisure Centre
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